
 

 

 

 

 

Hello, 

   

We received your parcel at the beginning of January as they 

were stuck in transit I believe due to Brexit. All the residents 

received your pupils Christmas cards and they really enjoyed 

reading them. It was done as a group activity with our activity 

coordinators.  

  

Please can you thank all your pupils for their time and effort 

that they had put in to theses cards it did bring many smiles to 

my residents’ faces especially after such a hard year. 

  

Kind Regards 

Rebecca Murphy 

 


